
Renotification of Decision on 
Proposed Plan Change 13: 
Uplifting Deferred Zones 
Following public notification of the decision on Proposed Plan 
Change 13 (9 September 2021), Council was advised of some 
errors within the decision. These errors are of an administrative and 
technical nature and relate to incorrect referencing and updates to 
planning maps to implement the decisions.

A schedule of corrections and explanatory minute can be found on 
Council's website www.waipadc.govt.nz/plan-change-13. Note that 
these corrections do not affect the decisions on submissions, and the 
decisions remain unchanged.

The period for appeals will be reset from the date of re-notification of 
the plan change decision.

Any person who has made a submission on Proposed Plan Change 
13, may appeal Council’s decision on their submission to the 
Environment Court. Appeals to the Environment Court must be in 
the prescribed form and lodged with the Environment Court within 
30 working days of the date of this public notice, that is by 5pm on 
Monday, 1 November 2021.


